Appendix 7

Letter of 8 July 2010 from the committee to
Dr Ken Henry AC
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AUSTRALIAN SENATE

SENATE SELECT COMMITTEE ON FUEL AND ENERGY

Dr Ken Henry AC
Secretary to the Treasury
Department of the Treasury
Treasury Building

Langton Crescent

Parkes ACT 2600

Dear Dr Henry

Inquiry into Fuel and Energy

| am writing on behalf of the Senate Select Committee on Fuel and Energy (the committee).

Further to my letter of 5 July 2010 on behaif of the committee, | would like to bring to your
attention that the committee fully expects that the responses to the questions taken on notice
by the Department of the Treasury at the public hearing of the committee on 5 July 2010, will
be provided to the committee, in the time frame requested in that letter.

if the responses to those questions on notice have not been provided to the committee by
close of business Friday 9 July 2010 as requested, the committee intends to hold a public
hearing early next week at which the Department of the Treasury will be asked to appear, to
provide the information requested and answer any further questions which may arise.

Please do not hesitate to contact the committee secretariat on (02) 6277 3635 if you would
like to discuss any matters raised in this letter.

sincerely

Senator Mathias Cormann
CHAIR
SENATE SELECT COMMITTEE ON FUEL AND ENERGY
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